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ARP ESSER Funds Allocation Plan for Brimfield CUSD #309 

 

Per ISBE, each school district that receives ARP ESSER funds must develop a plan 

for its use of the funds and submit it to ISBE within 90 days of funds being 

received. School districts must provide the public opportunity to provide input on 

the plan, take such input into account, and post the ARP ESSER plan on its website. 

 

Individuals wishing to comment on the ARP ESSER Funds Allocation Plan for 

Brimfield CUSD #309 may attend the September Regular Board of Education 

meeting on Wednesday, September 15, 2021.   

 

ARP ESSER Allocation Plan for Fiscal years 2021-2024 

ESSER III--Projected Allocation = $444,950 

ESSER III--Projected Expenditures: 

 Summer school expenses* 

 After school programming* 

 1:1 technology needs 

 Classroom technology upgrades 

 Vehicles to maintain social distancing  

 Professional development for staff  

 Water testing  

 Disinfecting material and supplies 

 Personal protective equipment  

*Note-- $14,933 must be spent on Learning Loss, per ISBE. $2,987 must be spent 

on Summer Enrichment per ISBE, and $2,987 must be spent on After School 

programming, per ISBE.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


